
Amanda.Couture
Typewritten Text
3





From: Elizabeth Charles
To: Patterson, Megan L
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Subject: Request for Funding - 2021 Harvest Season
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2020 Board of Pesticides Request.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Megan,
     Please find attached a letter of request for funding from the Board of Pesticides Control to the
Maine Mobile Health Program and Eastern Maine Development Corporation for training in the
Worker Protection Standard during the 2021 season.
     The attached letter provides an update on how we responded to training needs during the 2020
season in light of covid-19.  I would also like to note that we are asking for an increase in funding to
accommodate the administrative overhead associated with the funding.  All of this detail is included
in our letter and I’m happy to respond to any questions that you have.    
     Chris and I would be pleased to meet with the Board to discuss this funding opportunity. 
 
Many thanks,
 
Liz Charles McGough
Pronouns: she/her
 
Director of Outreach and Deputy Director
Maine Mobile Health Program, Inc.
9 Green St. / PO Box 405
Augusta, ME 04332
(cell) 207-441-1633
(fax) 207-626-7612
 

This email/fax transmission and any documents, files or previous transmissions attached to it may
contain confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a
person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disclosures, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this
message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify
us immediately by calling (207) 622-9252 and destroy the transmission and the attachments without
reading them or saving them. Thank you.
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